
 

April 25, 2018 

 

Leslie Kristof, Campus President  
Keiser University  
9400 SW Discovery Way  
Port St. Lucie, FL  34987 
 
Dear Leslie, 

Please accept this letter as feedback regarding the ongoing relationship which Martin Youth LEADERship 
has with the Port St. Lucie campus of Keiser University.  As the Coordinator of the Martin Youth 
LEADERship (MYL) program, I have had the pleasure of working with several of your staff members over 
the years in support of MYL, which directly enhances the leadership and career skills of up to 40 
students annually. 

In particular, I have worked with Leslie Haviland, Director of Student Services at Keiser.  Ms. Haviland 
has been an active member of our umbrella organization and primary funding source, the LEADERship 
Martin County Alumni Board, for the past seven years.  As such, she has guided MYL through community 
partnerships, sponsorship opportunities and direct funding from Keiser.  As a former President of the 
Board, Ms. Haviland exemplified and helped to redefine the Board’s main function: to attract volunteers 
and to sponsor or provide leads on sponsorship for Martin Youth LEADERship. 

I have also worked with Linda Fitzpatrick, Senior Director of Community Relations.  Ms. Fitzpatrick has 
annually chaired a Career Day for our students, giving them valuable insight into the processes of 
resume writing, job interviewing skills, professional dressing and navigating the internet and social 
media during the job search process.  These are much needed skills for today’s youth, and would not be 
possible without Keiser’s ongoing commitment to Martin Youth LEADERship. 

We are grateful for the past support which Keiser University has so graciously provided on behalf of our 
local youth, and we look forward to many more years of a productive partnership with Keiser.  I am 
confident that the graduates of both Keiser University and Martin Youth LEADERship will continue to 
leave positive and long-lasting professional benefits on the Treasure Coast.     

 

With regards, 

 

Jeanne Dunn, Coordinator 
Martin Youth LEADERship  
772-486-4695 
leadershipmartincounty@gmail.com 


